
What are we learning this 

week? 13/3/17 

 

 

 

Welcome to the start of a new week. This week is Science 

Week and we will be looking at a variety of science 

experiments based on space and through the picture book 

‘Goodnight Spaceman’ by Michelle Robinson. On Monday we 

will be looking at a letter from Tim Peake the first British 

ESA astronaut and then designing rockets, making aliens as 

well as looking at Solar System and planet Earth.  

We will be looking plants and whether they would survive on 

different planets as well as making rockets that work! 

 In PE we will be following a programme called 

‘Good To Be Me’. This is a dance and healthy 

eating programme. Each week the children will 

build up a dance routine as well as looking at 

different foods and healthy eating. The children 

will be eating the cress they have grown this week 

with brown bread sandwiches.   

 

The children will have an opportunity to play 

tennis in school this Friday 17th March with 

our visitors from Riverside. Please can you 
ensure your child has a full outdoor and indoor PE 
kit with plimsolls – thank you.  
 

  

Later in the week we will be looking 

at the moon and stars. We will be 

carrying out gravity experiments, 

junk modelling rockets as well as 

writing letters home from space. If 

you would like to look at the stars 

and moon this week with your 

children we would love to see some 

pictures they might draw.  
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